To the Hon. Ms. Bev Oda, MP.

Minister of International Cooperation.

Dear Ms. Oda:

Thank you, Your Honor, for your message.

We truly appreciate our government's continued support for the humanitarian work that
UNRWA contiues to provide to the Palestinian refugees, who remain in their refugee camos, for
decades, denied their legitimate right of return to their homes, in compliance with the Universal
Declaration of Human Rights and UN Resloution # 194, of Dec. 11, 1948.

UNRWA provides help to the refugees for food, health care and schooling. Do I understand
from your message that Canada's contribution remains unchanged, despite reports, we heard,
of new changes adopted by our government in this regard?

Thank you for your concern and we would appreciate your response.

Yours sincerely,

Ismail Zayid, MD.

President, Canada Palestine Association.



